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File Ref.: ME 5-20/127               7 June 2020 
 
 
Subject: Second Middle East DGCA Teleconference  
 (18 June 2020, 10:00 to 12:00 UTC) 
 
Action required: Please confirm participation as soon as possible to icaomid@icao.int  
 
 
Sir, 
 

I have the honour to inform you that the Second Middle East DGCA Teleconference 
will be held on Thursday, 18 June 2020 from 10:00 to 12:00 UTC to address and review-up with 
the Heads of Civil Aviation Authorities in the MID Region, as well as the International and Regional 
Organizations, the Global, Regional and National developments related to COVID-19, including the 
Guidance developed by ICAO and other International Organizations, the States’ restart/recovery 
plans, and the way forward.   

 
The Provisional Agenda for the meeting is as follows: 

 
1- Welcome and Introduction 

2- Global, Regional and National developments related to COVID-19 

• Briefing from ICAO (CART Report, Guidance Material/QRGs, State 
Letters, COVID-19 response and recovery platform, CAPSCA, MID 
COVID-19 web page, etc.) 

• Outcome of the MID RPTF 
• Briefing from States (Restart/Recovery Plan, Resumption of operations 

(domestic & International Flights), airport operability, etc.) 
• Briefing from International Organizations 

3- Round Table Discussion (Challenges, States’ needs, Way forward, etc) 

4- AOB and Closing  
 
Your comments on the above Provisional Agenda, including any amendment you 

may wish to suggest, would be appreciated. 
 
In order to derive optimum advantage and benefits from the meeting/teleconference, 

it is highly recommended that Directors General/Chief Executives attend in person accompanied by 
appropriate Technical Experts from their Administrations/Organizations. 
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I would appreciate it if you could confirm your participation to this important 

meeting/teleconference as soon as possible, by return email to: icaomid@icao.int, providing the 
names, and contact details of all participants from your State/Organization. 

 
The participants will receive in separate emails the link and necessary details for 

joining the teleconference. 
 
Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

        
      
   Mohamed Smaoui 
   Acting Regional Director 
   Middle East Office 
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